
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

Welcome back to school after the Easter Holidays. 

We hope you had a wonderful break.  Thank you for 

continuing to support your children with their 

homework, we always enjoy listening to them read 

work they are proud of and see the incredible 

progress they have made. Here is an outline of what 

your child will be learning during this term. If you 

have any questions, please don’t hesitate to ask.   

 

 

We will be reading ‘The Search for the 

Giant Arctic Jellyfish’, with the aim of 

writing our own Arctic story. Focussing 

on using full stops and question marks 

along with noun phrases. We will also 

be writing a non-chronological report 

about the weather in the UK.  

Year 2 will begin to explore fractions 

this half term.  They will focus on half, 

quarter, three quarter and a third.  

Year 1 will be focussing on finding half 

and quarter of shapes and quantities.  

They will also be exploring turns and 

directions using quarter and 

half. 

Burton Joyce Primary 

Summer 1 in ks1  

 

The children are going to be exploring 

seasonal changes within the year. 

The children will learn about the 

different months within each of the 

four seasons, along with the weather 

and hours of sunlight within each 

season.  

During our E-Safety session we will 

look at how everything we see/read 

online isn’t true. Our unit focus is 

data, we will collect data and use 

online software to create a 

pictogram/bar chart.  

 

The children will be exploring the 

different continents and oceans and 

what affects the weather in different 

parts of the world. They will then 

compare these weather changes to 

the weather we have in the UK. 

 

 

Through the study of Paul Klee’s 

work, the children will begin to 

understand the concept of abstract 

modern art. They will then create 

their own work inspired by some of 

his well-known pieces.  



 

 

 

Spellings are sent out weekly; to 

rehearse the phonics they are 

learning in school. Please ensure your 

children practise them regularly to 

cement their learning and build their 

confidence. 

 

In Jigsaw this half term the children will 

be looking at different relationships 

which will include different family units 

and how to develop healthy 

friendships.   

 

29th April and 1st May – Parent’s 

Evening 

 

 

The children will be learning a range 

of bible stories based on miracles 

performed by Jesus. They will then 

think about the messages these 

stories are teaching Christians. 

 

Children will be listening to pieces of 

music and interpreting it through 

dance. They will engage imaginatively 

with the piece by drawing pictures. 

Finally, they will compare their 

interpretations with contrasting 

animations and videos. 

  

 

Children will be focussing on athletics 

skills this term. They will be 

developing their running, jumping and 

throwing techniques. The children will 

also be developing their catching and 

hitting skills during tennis sessions. 

Have a great 

half term 

 


